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NOTICE OF MEETING - PLANNING APPLICATIONS COMMITTEE 24 JUNE 2020 
 
A meeting of the Planning Applications Committee will be held on Wednesday, 24 June 2020 at 
6.30 pm. This will be an Online meeting via MS Teams. The Agenda for the meeting is set out 
below. 
 
 
AGENDA ACTION WARDS AFFECTED PAGE NO 
 
 
1. MINUTES 

 
-  7 - 14 

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 

-   

3. QUESTIONS 
 

-   

4. APPLICATIONS DETERMINED UNDER 
NEW DELEGATED AUTHORITY 
 

Information ABBEY; REDLANDS 15 - 18 

5. PLANNING APPEALS 
 

Information BOROUGHWIDE 19 - 26 

6. APPLICATIONS FOR PRIOR 
APPROVAL 
 

Information BOROUGHWIDE 27 - 30 

PLANNING APPLICATIONS TO BE DETERMINED 
 
7. 200147/HOU - 30 ADDISON ROAD 

 
Decision ABBEY 31 - 40 

 Proposal Erection of single storey rear extension  
Recommendation Application Refused 

 
 

   

8. 200061/FUL - THE ABBEY SCHOOL, 
KENDRICK ROAD 
 

Decision REDLANDS 41 - 62 



 Proposal Erection of a new dining hall  with green roof over the existing courtyard, rooftop 
extension to the 6th Form block to provide a new common room, extension to the 
south-east to provide additional classroom space and a new study area for the 6th 
Form block, reconfiguration of hard landscaped area to remove 1 of 4 netball 
courts, move existing flood lighting, relocate existing 6th form parking and 
enhance the frontage of the 6th form building.  

Recommendation Application Permitted 

 
 

   

 


